
Jan 30, 2022 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Study title: 
Clinical and predictive factors associated with need for TIPS revision 
 
As discussed with : Xiang Li, Vice General Manager, Production Department Director, we 
concluded that given that our IRB was waived for consent due to it being a retrospective chart 
review, we do not need consent from each individual patient. This statement is in affirmation 
that our study was conducted appropriately according to the IRB. 
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